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Staffing
I am pleased to report that Andrew Burkhardt has joined the Tech Team.
Andrew is replacing Alex Thompson.  Andrew has many years of experience
as a small business owner in the technology industry.

I am still interviewing to replace Brian’s position.

Phone System
The next step in our phone system is happening this summer.  Our Tech Team
will be replacing the handsets in all offices/classrooms/other over the summer.
We are currently working on GES.  We will be moving to BMHS as soon as we
can, due to ongoing construction.

Construction
We continue to support the construction project with moving of wireless,
adding new connectivity and protecting/moving technology as needed.  We
are looking forward to getting the new office at GES up and running.  This
includes new wiring, new phones, new cameras, and new secure entrance.

Summer Work
The extremely busy time of year continues to roll on.  We are working on

various projects to get our district ready for the next school year!


